
WESTBURNE ONTARIO DIVISION ANNOUNCES PROMOTION OF DYLAN BROWN  

MISSISSAUGA, February 18, 2022 – Westburne is pleased to announce the promotion of Dylan 

Brown to District Manager, Southwest Ontario and North GTA. 

Dylan joined Westburne in August 2021 as the Simcoe Branch 

Manager and quickly established himself as a Sales leader. 

 Dylan has over 20 plus years of electrical distribution experience and 

has held several progressive sales roles within the industry.  His 

passion for customer service and sales excellence are clearly 

demonstrated in the strong relationships he has developed with some 

of our key vendor partners and customers.   

Dylan’s customer focus, sales driven attitude and sales leadership will 

be essential in helping the SWNGTA District to exceed its sales 

budgets and accelerate its growth.   

Please join us in congratulating Dylan in his new role. 

Ramy Yousif  

General Manager   

Westburne Ontario 

About Westburne 

Westburne, a division of Rexel, is the market trailblazer in the B2B supply of electrical, alternative energy, 

lighting, wire and cable, automation and connected enterprise solutions. With over 100 locations, we are 

proud to offer rewarding careers to over 1000 Canadians across the country. 




